
Draw large shapes, 
letters, numbers, etc. 
using sidewalk 
chalk.  

Start getting ready 
for your summer 
garden. Plant seeds,  
water and watch 
your garden grow!  

Pretend you are a 
bird flapping your 
wings or a frog 
jumping Have your 
family guess what 
animal you are  
pretending to be!  

Go for a walk! What 
letters or numbers 

do you see? 

Fly a kite! Throw it up 
high in the air and run 
fast to keep it flying!  

Make animals  from 
egg cartons and pipe 

cleaners. Can you 
make a ladybug or a 

spider? 

Write your name in 
large letters using 

sidewalk chalk. Can 
you jump to each 
letter? With two 

feet? With one? Can 
you say each letter 

aloud?  

Use cookie cutters and 
play dough  to make 
pretend cookies!  
What shapes can you 
make with the play-
dough on your own? 

Limbo, limbo, limbo! 
Have someone hold a 
broom at different 
heights.  Crabwalk, 
crawl or slither like a 
snake to go under the 
broom. Don’t touch 
the broom!!  

With an adults help 
use scissors and cut 
out pictures of flowers 
from a magazine and 
make a paper garden! 

Place a skipping rope 
along the ground and 
become a tight-rope 
walker! Try to balance 
one foot in front of the 
other! 

Silly Races! 
Instead of a running 
race, race like bunnies! 
Hop to the finish line. 
Now race like dogs, on 
all fours. Can you  
gallop to the finish line 
like a horse?  

Nature Painting!  Find 
some twigs and leafs 
and rocks and paint a 
picture. 

Put on your favorite 
music and dance.   

Have someone stop 
the music at different 
times throughout the 

song. When the music 
stops- FREEZE.  

Animal Parade!  Can 
you walk like a seal, a 
bear or crab? 

Make a blanket fort! 
Read books or work 
on a puzzle inside your 
cozy fort.  

Bubble fun!  
You can pop bubbles 
with your hands… can 
you pop them with 
your elbows, or feet? 
What other body parts 
can you use?  

String cheerios or fruit 
loops onto a pipe 
cleaner or string. You 
can eat them after!  

Scavenger Hunt 
Think of all the crea-
tures, flowers, and 
plants you can find in 
spring, make a list and 
go hunt for them!  

Help hang up laundry 
outside!  Can you use 
clothespins and hang 
up all the socks? 

Go for a bike ride with 
your family, what 
spring things can you 
spot? Have someone 
bring a camera to cap-
ture all the spring 
things you see! 

If you were a Turtle, 
how would you 
dance? Does the ani-
mal usually move 
slow or fast? Loud or 
quiet? What other  
animals can you be? 

Beanbag Basketball 
Try throwing beanbags 
or rolled up socks into 
a laundry basket .  
How many in a row 
can you get? 

Toss a balloon around 
a  circle with your 

family.  Try not to let 
the  

balloon hit the ground! 

Use kitchen tongs to 
pick up pompoms, can 
you sort the colors?  

Create a maze using 
sidewalk chalk. Try 
walking through it or 
drive a toy car or truck 
through it!  

Egg Race!  
Place a plastic egg on 
a spoon and see how 
far you can travel 
without dropping the 
egg! 

How long can you 
stand on one foot?  
How many times can 
you hop on one foot? 

On this calendar you will see, Activities for you and your family. Gardening, dancing and animal walks, Crafting, Balancing and drawing with chalk. Spring has 
arrived and it is the perfect time, To have fun together, rain or shine!
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